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he calendar for April can 
be found with this 
newsletter.  It outlines the 
activities we have 

planned for this month.  Have a safe 
and restful Easter weekend.  Keep in 
mind and be thankful that our Lord gave 
His life for us so that we could be saved. 
   

 
Mrs. Pichette &  
Mrs. Raymond 
 

 

With Easter soon upon 
us, remind the children 
how Jesus suffered on 
the cross to have our 
sins forgiven. Rejoice – 

the Lord has risen!  Please review our 
virtue of the month – Justice - and help 
model it in your daily lives for the 
children.   

FOCUS ON FAITH 

 
 
 

The students will be 
participating in 
various Earth Day 
Activities throughout 
the month of April.  
Please join us 
during our many 

endeavours in making the world a 
cleaner, healthier environment for our 
children and those of the future. 

EARTH DAY 

One of our goals for School improvement 
this year is for students to “Justify or 
Explain” their thinking, particularly in 
Mathematics.  You can help at home by 
asking them questions such as, “How do 
you know that?” or “Show me how you got 
that answer” and asking them to show you 
more than one strategy for getting an 
answer. 

SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT PLANNING 

   
AWESOME NEWS 
Emily Lian was chosen as 
a “Student who Makes a 
Difference.”  She was 
unable to accept her 
award as she was in Asia 
at the time, however, we 

are very proud of her!  Way to go Emily! 
 

The Northern Fruits 
and Vegetables 
program will be starting 
up this month and we 
will continue with our 
other Healthy eating 
initiatives.   

HEALTHY SNACKS 

 
 

We have been 
spending an inordinate amount of time 
at the office settling disputes about toys.  
Please have your child leave any toys 
they love at home as we will not be 
responsible for lost items.  We would 
also like to remind everyone that cell 
phones and electronics are also 
prohibited. 

TOYS AND 
ELECTRONICS 
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